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        11th June 2024 
Year 3 - Your 1st Residential Experience ‘A Night at the School’ - Friday 5th July 2024 

  
Dear Parents,   
  

Your child is invited to join the Year 3 residential experience on Friday 5th July - a sleepover in the school 
hall!  By having it at Mayhill they will be looked after by familiar school staff and the experience will 
provide them with a wonderful opportunity to spend the night away with their friends.  
 Programme  

• The children are to arrive at the school hall between 18:00 and 18.30, having already eaten dinner 
at home.   

• Throughout the evening, children will play games on the field and take part in fun activities. We will 
provide hot chocolate and a biscuit.   

• The children will then sleep in the school hall together, supervised by staff throughout the entire 
night.    

• In the morning, we will wake bright and early and pack ready for pick-up.    

• Parents are invited into school between 7.30am and 8am to collect their children and take them 
home for a well-deserved breakfast.    

Details  

• There is no cost for this activity.  

• If your child does not want to sleep over, they are very welcome to join us for the evening 
activities.  Please let your class teacher know.  They will need to be collected at 9.00pm if they are 
not sleeping over.   

• Refreshments will be biscuits and a hot chocolate.  
They will need to bring - please ensure that all items are clearly labelled.    

• A roll mat / sleeping bag / ready bed and pillow for a comfortable night’s sleep. Please let us know 
if you need assistance with this.  

• Pyjamas.  

• Toothbrush and wash kit for the morning (no showers – only sinks!)  

• A water bottle  

• Spare set of own clothes, just in case.  

• A warm coat and sensible shoes for any evening activities.  
   
Parents will need to ensure they remain fully contactable throughout the evening and night!  
If your child has any particular night-time medical needs please speak to the Class Teacher prior to 
signing your child up. The sleepover at the hall will only go ahead assuming we have sufficient numbers of 
children.   Please complete this google form by Friday 21st June at the latest to sign your child up.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
Mr Barry and Mrs Ray 

MAYHILL 

JUNIOR SCHOOL 

            

 

Headteacher: Sarah McGillivray 
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https://forms.gle/vcb2mFsZVQV6kM459

